
Reminding People to Vote
From:  election@lists.hyperledger.org
Sender: bbehlendorf@linuxfoundation.org
Reply-To:  election@lists.hyperledger.org
To: <recipient email>
Subject: Hyperledger TSC Election Ends on October 15th

Dear <recipient name>,

The Hyperledger Technical Steering Committee (TSC) election is currently underway and will end at 11:59 PM (GMT -7) on Friday October 15th, 
2021.  Active contributors should have received a ballot via email from the email address  .noreply@opavote.com

If you haven't voted yet, please do before the deadline so your voice can be included.  If you haven't seen your ballot yet, please check your inbox and 
spam folder.  If the ballot isn't there, email  and we will do our best to resolve the issue.election@lists.hyperledger.org

Thanks,
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